
    

Town of Cicero 
331 East Jackson Street 

CICERO, INDIANA 46034 
 
For Immediate Release:       Contact: Terry Cooper 
January 31, 2020       Phone: 317-984-4833 
         Email:  tcooper@townofcicero.in.gov 
 
   
 
 

Road Closure Set for February 4th on Stringtown Pike in Cicero 
 
 

Cicero, IN – The Town of Cicero’s Street and Utilities Department has announced that 
Stringtown Pike will be closed to replace an 8” sewer line on Tuesday, February 4th with 
Wednesday, February 5th being an alternate date if there is inclement weather.  The road will be 
closed at the intersection of Shore Lane and Stringtown Pike for one day with traffic being 
detoured onto Shoreline Drive. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Cicero Street and Utilities Department at 317-984-
4833. 
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For more information on the Town of Cicero, visit www.ciceroin.org. 
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